
 

 

7th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,       
 

 
Visit to the Ice Cream Parlour 

Tuesday 21st June 
 
This half term our structured play area outside is an ice cream parlour. In order for the children 
to engage in the theme as much as possible, we would like them to have the experience of 
visiting a real ice cream parlour, choosing their own flavour and paying for their own ice cream.  
We are also fully aware that most children and adults love eating ice cream and with the lovely 
summer weather, a walk down to purchase an ice cream sounds like a fantastic plan! 
 
We would like to ask parents to send £1.50 in an envelope with your child’s name on. The 
children will then be given a choice of flavours and once chosen, teachers will write your child’s 
choice on the envelope making it a quicker process for the person serving us.  
 
We would appreciate it if the envelopes could be sent in prior to the visit rather than on the day 
to allow us to get organised. We will also require some volunteers to assist us when walking 
down to the ice cream parlour- if you would like to come along please speak to your child’s 
keyworker.  
 
We are sure that the children are looking forward to the visit as much as we are!  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards,                 
 
The Nursery Team  


